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Township of Mansfield Estimated Tax Bill 

 
Dear Mansfield Township Residents, 
 
Enclosed please find an Estimated Third (3rd) Qtr. 2023 Property Tax Bill. 
 
The Third (3rd) Qtr. 2023 Tax Bills are estimated as follows: 
 

County Tax                                    0.498 
School Tax                                     2.275 
Local Municipal Tax                       0.515 
Total Estimated Tax Rate               3.288 

 
Third (3rd) Quarter Taxes are due August 1, 2023 with a grace period to August 10, 
2023.  Payments received after August 10th will be charged interest from August 
1st. 
 
Once the Township receives the 2023 tax rate, a reconciled tax bill will be issued.  
Due dates remain the same; November 1st 2023 and February 1st and May 1st 
2024.  The Fourth (4th) Quarter amount will reflect any adjusted balances from the 
Third (3rd) Quarter. 
 
Our office is now open to the public.  Checks, cash and credit credits are now 
accepted at the Tax window.  If you decide to mail your payment, please enclosed 
the 3rd Qtr. Tax Payment Stub and mail to: Mansfield Township Tax Office, 3135 
Route 206 South, Suite 1, Columbus NJ 08022.  Include a self-addressed stamped 
envelope if you would like a receipt. 
 
Tax Payments can also be made online at www.mansfieldtwp.com  
 
You can also drop off your Tax Payment in our WHITE drop box (mailbox) located 
in front of the tax office entrance at the curb.  Please include the 3rd Quarter Tax 
Payment Stub with payment.  Payments received in the drop box after 4:00pm will 
be posted the next business day. 
 
If you have any additional questions, please call the office at (609) 298-0542 or 
email at tax@mansfieldtwp.com. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Linda M. Hannawacker 
Tax Collector 
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